
 

Kudos - Laura Brigido 

A contracted vendor recently sent an email recognizing Laura Brigidio, contracts 

supervisor in the Office of Administration, Bureau of Contracts and Compliance.  

The email says, “I am writing to let you know that Laura has been great to work with. 

She is knowledgeable, efficient and super nice – her qualities made [the renewal] 

process easy and expeditious… We are proud to serve DHS Allegheny County and look 

forward to a productive and long-term partnership.” 
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